
 

 

ORENTHYA SLOAN 
P.O. BOX 362 Monticello, Fl 32345  

April 26, 2020 

Dr. Paul Burns 
Deputy Chancellor for Educator Quality 
Florida Department of Education 
325 W. Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Dear Dr. Paul Burns: 
Thank you for the opportunity to serve the educators and families of Florida! For over 21 years, I have 
committed myself to the service of our country as well as local communities. I served as a member of the 
Florida National Guard for 1997-2005. I have also served as a Law Enforcement officer and, currently, 
School Resource Officer. I am also the Senior Pastor of the Philadelphia M.B. Church of Monticello, Florida.  

I have proudly served with fairness, honesty, and integrity. I understand the importance of being a 
member of a community charged with upholding ethical behavior required of Florida’s fine educators, yet, 
exhibit fairness. I am confident that my commitment to servitude, and impartiality, will benefit this 
committee, as well as the educators and families of the state of Florida. 

Attached is copy of my resume that further explains my background. I can be reached anytime via my cell 
phone, 111111111 or via email orenthyasloan@gmail.com.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to speaking with you more about this 
opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

Orenthya Sloan 
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